
Applying for a bursary for financial assistance to attend YMG 2017 
 

Please bear in mind that the bursary funds are limited. As we would like to help as many 
Friends as possible, please ensure you have investigated other sources of funding before 
making an application, and please keep your costs as low as possible. 

What you need to do: 

1. Approach your overseers or meeting clerk to ask about financial support from your 
local or area meeting in the first instance. 

2. Ask an overseer from your local meeting to complete your bursary application form. 

3. Complete the paper booking form yourself. If you are attending as part of a group all 
other members of your party should book now using the online booking system. You 
will need to include the attendee number from the booking of your group leader on 
your paper booking form and the bursary application form. 

4. Send both of the completed forms to: 

Gary Mitchell,  
Communication & Services,  
Friends House, 
173 Euston Road 
LONDON NW1 2BJ 

Do not send any money at this stage. 

5. We will inform you of whether your bursary application has been approved and the 
amount of the bursary. 

6. We will arrange your booking with Warwick University and let you know the amount 
you have left to pay. 

7. Warwick University will contact you to take your payment over the phone (or 
by cheque if necessary). 

 


	Applying for a bursary for financial assistance to attend YMG 2017

